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Dr. ~OHN F. THIE 

PRESIDENT 

At the last meeting of the Board of 
Directors, a long discussion was 
held on the directions we should be 
taking to spread Touch for Health. 
I would like to ask all of you to 
take a moment and think about the 
directions you feel we should be 
taking. We are continuing the 
Instructor Training program and 
expanding the number of people 
involved in this. We are also 
attempting to increase the number 
of para-professionals and pro­ 
fessionals that give therapy to 
include Touch for Health methods 
and teachings as part of their 
services. 

Our directions have been toward 
keeping this organization a 
peoples' movement. We have kept 
the requirement for enrollment in 
the Instructor Training workshop to 
a knowlege of the material in the 
Touch for Health book. We have 
found, as people come to the ITW's, 
that their skill levels vary 
greatly - even though they have 
taken a basic Touch for Health 
class. 

This year we are launching our 
first attempt at having more 
control of who remains a certified 
Touch for Health instructor. We 
are asking all instructors to agree 
to teach the same materials in 
order to have the course uniform 
throughout the world. We are 
requesting that certain material be 
covered and by the end of the 
course, a person be able to balance 
using the 14 muscle test of the 14 
meridians. We hope by this method, 
the materials can be shared by a 
larger population and therefore 
make our world healthier. 

We are presently considering having 
special training for doctors' 
assistants to qualify and encourage 
them to use muscle testing as part 
of their doctor's examination and 
therapy procedure. We are also 
putting on special classes for doc­ 
tors to aid them in getting started 
using muscle testing and Touch for 
Health as part of their practice. 

What do you think about these addi­ 
tional programs for the Foundation 
to sponsor? 

We have had from time to time, 
requests for the Foundations to pro­ 
mote Touch for Health as a licensed 
therapy. I have personally opposed 
this idea because I feel licensure 
does not do what it is supposed to 
do - protect the public from fraud 
and incompetence. I do not believe 
you can legislate morality. I 
believe you must show trust and 
faith and then you will receive it. 
I was pleased to read (in the 
February 23rd, 1981 issue of the 
"Leading Edge Bulletin") that Nobel 
Prize winning economist, Milton 
Friedman agrees with me (or I with 
him). Quote, "For the past fifty 
years we've operated under a philo­ 
sophy of 'Papa knows best'. That 
means big government knows best, or 
professional licensing boards know 
best. What you're seeing is a 
strong reaction - not only against 
paternalism in government, but a 
deep-rooted movement toward consumer 
self-determination and self-reliance 
in every field." Occupational 
licensure, both in the professions 
and the trades, is drawing fire from 
critics who say that state boards 
serve the specialties by limiting 
competition. 

"I'm in favor of unlicensing prac­ 
ticioners in any field as long as 
there is strict enforcement of laws 
preventing fraud." 

conlt. next page ..... 
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